
• Adjournment

This meeting will be adjourned in memory of the incredibly dedicated and gracious soul of Lt.
Rich Saito who passed away on Friday March 15, 2024. Lt. Saito was a courageous Police
Officer for the City of San José who led with boldness and a passion to provide safety and
security for all residents. Lt. Saito's legacy is one that will continue to inspire, motivate, and
foster public service. Lt. Saito will be missed dearly, yet always in our hearts and minds.


